
	

	

	
	
	

TESTIMONY	IN	SUPPORT	OF	HB	2050	
	
	
HB 2050 reinstates the Joint House-Senate Economic Development Committee with minor changes 
that increase the number of members appointed from the Commerce, Labor & Economic 
Development Committees in each chamber. 
 
The Joint Economic Development Committee is designed to provide year-round oversight of 
economic development programs, such as STAR Bonds and PEAK, while researching economic 
development programs that work in other states for consideration in Kansas. 
 
Please support HB 2050 to increase economic development program oversight, while providing 
opportunities to develop new programs for consideration by this committee. 
 
 


